
I absolutely oppose this bill. ODE already has enough control over the public school system and is doing a terrible job of not 
prioritizing our children by making rules that do not allow them back in school full time. The last thing we need is ODE being able to 
control the private schools. I beg you- do NOT pass this bill. 


